
Western Avenue from 69th Street, south to La Quinta Street remains closed to traffic. The 

closure is expected to remain in place for the next two weeks. All current work listed below is 

being performed in the area closed on Western Avenue. 

 

Progress to date: 

 Crews working on storm sewer and water main. 

 Crews working on building storm sewer inlet structures. 

 Crews grading, placing geogrid, and gravel base in preparation for paving the road. 

 

Upcoming work: 

 Crews will finish underground work on storm sewer, storm sewer inlet structures, and water 

main. 

 Grading work for the road will be completed along with the placement of geogrid and the 

gravel base. 

 Contractor will place concrete curb and gutter and complete concrete paving in the 

intersection and asphalt paving south of the intersection on Western Avenue. 

 Crews will be working on installing conduit for street lights along Western Avenue. 
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69th Street and Western Avenue  
Expansion and Reconstruction 

Project Information 

 Contract Amount: $6.2M 

 Start Date: April 17, 2017 

 Substantial Completion Date: October 
27, 2017 

 Final Completion Date: June 1, 2018 

HR Green, Inc. is a private engineering firm 

hired by the City of Sioux Falls to provide 

construction updates and construction 

administration. Please contact the project 

team members with any questions or 

concerns. 

Project Team 

HR Green, Inc.                      

Craig Lauritzen, P.E.  

Project Manager               

Office: 605-221-2657                                

Cell: 605-212-6051 

clauritzen@hrgreen.com 

Kenny Van Ballegooyen  

Construction Observer                            

Cell: 605-359-1705                   

kvanballegooyen@hrgreen.com 

City of Sioux Falls                  

Josh VandenBos, P.E. 

City Project Manager                    

Office: 605-367-8619                   

Cell: 605-929-1474                

jvandenbos@siouxfalls.org 

D&G Concrete Construction, Inc. 

Greg Branaugh 

Project Manager 

Office: 605-338-8597 

Cell: 605-366-7743   

greg@dgconcrete.com 

 

City of Sioux Falls Street   

Construction website:  

http://www.siouxfalls.org/public-works/

street-construction 

If you’d like to receive future newsletters, 

send an email to tgorham@hrgreen.com or 

call 605.334.4499. 

Western Avenue, looking 

south near the 69th Street 

and Western Avenue 

intersection, as excavators 

tear out the existing 

pavement and load onto 

trucks to be hauled off site. 

Western Avenue, looking south, near the south end of the 

project. Grading for the roadway is completed and geogrid is 

being placed along with the gravel base. 
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